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February 29, 2016

Mr. R.M. Seeley, Director

Southwest Region, Pipeline Hazardous Materials and Safety Administration
8701 South Gessner, Suite 1110

Houston, TX 77074

Re: Status of Longhom Mitigation Commitment Implementation
Dear Mr. Seeley,

Please find the enclosed annual report detailing the status of Longhorn mitigation
commitment implementation and the results of mitigation related studies and
analyses. This report will be made available to the public via Magellan’s intemet
website.

Please contact me by phone at (918) 574-7332 or e-mail at
jason.smith@magellanip.com if you would have any questions or would like to
discuss this report.

Sincerely,

Jason Smith
Director, Asset Integrity

Attachment: 2015 Annual Commitment Implementation Status Report



